
Report – Alexa Fleming, Director at Large (Rules and Regulations) 

 

With a full return to rugby in the 2022 season, the Rules and Regulations Committee was formed. 

Issues brought to the committee were minimal, with one being related to a defaulted game at the 

AC level and the other related to junior age-grade eligibility.  

The Rules and Regulations are now being looked at by a contractor to improve some of the 

rugby-specific language with the goal of having an updated version ready for the 2023 season. 

Prior to the 2023 season, the sub-unions (AJRA, CRU, ERU, RAMOA) will be invited to submit 

the name of a representative to sit on the committee for the upcoming season. If you are 

interested in acting as your sub-union representative, please speak with your sub-union 

president. 2023 will be my last year in this position. If anyone is interested in taking on the role 

once my term is complete, please consider representing your sub-union on the Rules and 

Regulations Committee in the upcoming season. 


